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This is to express great opposition to the Forest Service plan to drastically thin 1,800 acres in the Hyde 
Memorial State Park and Pacheco Canyon  areas.  The Forest Service's future plans to thin thousands of acres 
in the Sangre de Christos mountains will take millions of trees at a time when our trees are more important than 
ever because of climate change.  A recent study indicates our best path to stem off climate change is planting 
trees, and an end to deforestation.  The Forest Service is exacerbating the greatest problem of our  
time, and simultaneously destroying the natural beauty of our region.  Please get an EIS (Environmental Study 
Impact) done with site specific analysis. 
 
 
Thank you,  
Tricia Monaghan 
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